
From: H&S group chemistry heterocyclicgroup@gmail.com
Subject: Grasmere poster presentation evening

Date: 24 April 2015 21:36
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Bcc: v.franckevicius@lancaster.ac.uk

Dear Applicant,

I am delighted to inform you that your abstract has been accepted for poster presentation.

The poster session will take place on the Friday evening. Poster boards will be available from Friday lunchtime in the Wordsworth Hotel
for you to display your poster.  The boards are best suited to A1 portrait orientation posters.  Fixing materials will be provided. Please use
the numbered board corresponding the number of your abstract in the conference booklet.

There will be a prize for the best poster, as judged by the Group Committee and Plenary speakers.

If you haven't received information about your accommodation yet, you should be receiving it over the weekend.
I look forward to welcoming you to Grasmere.

Kind regards
Adrian
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